Stirling Lawn Tennis and Squash Club
 Safe Recruitment Policy
We take the safety and protection of our members seriously and require all coaches and volunteers who work with children or vulnerable adults to abide by the LTA Code of Conduct. 
Coaches: 
SLTSC requires all coaches to be approved and registered with the LTA. Coaches who are approved must undertake and update safeguarding training and be members of the PVG Scheme via Tennis Scotland.
Welfare Officer:
Tennis Scotland require affiliated clubs to appoint a Welfare Officer. The Welfare Officer must undertake and regularly update safeguarding training and be a member of the PVG Scheme via Tennis Scotland.
The Welfare Officer is a member of the committee and reports to it on welfare, inclusion and safeguarding matters at every committee meeting.
Volunteers:
Anyone who has regular contact with children in a voluntary capacity shall be formally approved by the club as a volunteer. This will require the following:
· PVG membership
· Being aware of and adhering to the LTA Code of Conduct in Working With Children in Tennis
· Being aware of and implementing the Safeguarding policies of the club. This will be part of the volunteer’s induction by the Welfare Officer, updated as required
· Providing references which will be followed up by the Welfare Officer
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